
  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Environmental Commission  

  

Community Interest Announcement 

 

Description of Announcement: 

Public Forum to meet the finalists for the  

Watershed Protection Department Director 

 

Friday, September 20, 2019 

2:00 P.M. 

 

Hornsby Bend Auditorium 

2210 South FM 973, 

Austin, Texas 78725 

 

A quorum of the Environmental Commission may be present. No action will be taken. 

 

Click here to view the News Release 

 

 

For more information contact Doron Silberstein at 974-3248 or 

Doron.Silberstein@austintexas.gov 

 

https://us5.campaign-archive.com/?e=&u=1861810ce1dca1a4c1673747c&id=f41e431650
mailto:Doron.Silberstein@austintexas.gov

